
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Information 
 

Email: enquiries@linchfield-cit.co.uk   Website:http://www.linchfield.lincs.sch.uk 
 

@linchfield_cit 

      
https: //www.facebook.com/ Linchfield-Community-Primary-School-103768004798801 

 

Parent Governor Vacancies 
We have Parent Governor vacancies on the Local School Board of Linchfield Community Primary School. To be 

considered for the posts you must: 

• Be a parent of a registered pupil at the school. 

• Provide a proposer and a seconder for your nomination. The proposer and seconder must also be a parent of a 

registered pupil at the school. 

If you would like to declare yourself as a candidate please find a Proposer and a Seconder, complete the declaration 

form and then return the form to the clerk.  

 Veg Power 

To encourage children to be more aware and excited about 

vegetables and fruit, Farm Kitchen are running a 'Veg Power' 

curriculum-based project. 80% of children are not eating 

enough vegetables. Veg Power is on a mission to inspire children 

from early years through primary school and into their teens to 

develop veggie loving habits they will keep for life.  

Some Year 6 children have offered to help run the project, 

alongside Mr Sedgwick. They will be conducting interviews and 

spending time in the school garden to help promote 'Veg Power'.  

Children will have the opportunity to taste different vegetables 

each week in school and there are lots of different engaging 

activities for the children to join in with throughout the 

project. This week the children had the chance to try green 

peppers! 
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Linchfield Learners  

This terms topic in Preschool is The Very Hungry Caterpillar. The children have created their own 

caterpillars and used their name cards to write their name in the body. They have worked on a collaborative 

art piece making a colourful butterfly, and enjoyed completing rhyming word puzzles.  

        
In Reception, we have been finding out all about creatures Under the Sea. We have listened to stories such 

as The Rainbow Fish, Sharing a Shell and Don’t Worry Little Crab. We have been looking at underwater 

habitats and finding out where different creatures live. In maths we have been focusing on numbers beyond 

10. We have been learning that all teen numbers have 1 ten and then using numicon to make the different 

numbers.    

    
Year 1 have been busy engaging with their learning this week. Our art lessons currently focus on 

sculpture. We have looked at the work of Antony Gormley and used clay to create our own figure that 

stands. We have engaged in a variety of maths activities involving money, this includes recognising coins 

and notes. As part of our work on non-chronological reports, we have created our own booklets related to 

our topic title, ‘Every day is a new adventure’.       

         



 

 

 

Deeping Summer Sports Camp 
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